

ALL SAINTS, HASSOP and ENGLISH MARTYRS, BAKEWELL



(Holy Ghost Fathers)

Fr. Hugh Davoren C.S.Sp Rev. John Hague. Deacon e-mail: all.saints.church@btconnect.com Tel: 01629 640241 Website: www.allsaintshassop.co.uk

Last Sunday's collection: Envelopes £320.40 Loose Plate £144.44 Total £464.84 Gift Aid Envelopes are available in both churches and can be used by parishioners and visitors.

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Saturday evenings: Hassop/Bakewell: 5.30 p.m.

Hassop/Bakewell on request.

Week commencing Sunday, 19th December 2010



Saturday	6.15 p.m.	Bakewell	Michael Burrell (S)	4 th Sunday of Advent	
Sunday	10.00 a.m.	Hassop	Parishioners		
Monday	9.30 a.m.	Hassop	Kay & Peter Gould RIP	Advent Feria	
Tuesday	9.30 a.m.	Bakewell	Family Intention	Advent Feria	
Wednesday	9.30 a.m.	Hassop	Donor's Intentions (AL	Advent Feria	
Thursday	9.30 a.m.	Bakewell	M & H Parlon Fam RIP	Advent Feria	
Friday	11.30 a.m.	Hassop	Sheila Nea RIP	Advent Feria	
	6.00 p.m.	Bakewell	Donor's Intention		
	9.00 p.m.	Hassop	Family & Benefactors	The Nativity of Our Lord	
Saturday	10.00 a.m.	Bakewell	Parishioners	The Nativity of Our Lord	
Sunday	9.00 a.m.	Bakewell	Frs O'Neill/ Kenny/Devins	For at of the Hely Femily	
_	10.30 a.m.	Hassop	Parishioners	Feast of the Holy Family	





Ministries for 24" / 25"						
	Bakewell	Hassop	Bakewell			
	6pm	9pm	10 am			
Eucharistic	L. Elliot	Rev. J Hague	P. Molloy			
Ministers	E. Hague	A. Shimwell	E. Muller			
Readers	M. Trend	M. Etchells	J. Smith			
	P. Scott	G. Smith	P. Erskine-Murray			
Welcomers	J. Peel	T&C Kilbride	T. Pathe			
	C. Holmes		P. Greenhalgh			

Ministries for Sunday, 26th

	Bakewell 9am	Hassop 10.30am
Eucharistic	Rev. J. Hague	Rev. J Hague
Ministers	A. Shimwell	M. Allsop
Readers	H. Hoare	C. Allsop
	L. Elliot	M. Etchells
Welcomers	M. Hutchinson	A&B O'Connor
Counters	This week: AC	Next week: TMM

Already we have reached the end of Advent and these next few days see us using the special "O" antiphons and daily Mass celebrations proper from 17th through to Christmas Eve, which is next Friday.

It is hard to believe that another year has gone by so quickly and so much has happened to us as individuals as well as a community. We've had moments of sadness with parishioners and family members leaving us suddenly. Some of us have said farewell to our friends, colleagues and confreres. Sadly, some have learned about an illness. Some have seen their children Baptised in Hassop and it is always a very nice ceremony because it is a moment for the parents of the babies to say their "yes" again.

The Advent Season has reminded us once again that the Church's Year of Grace begins anew. Like the cycle in the world of nature so do we have the cycle that opens the Word of the Lord so that we may try to respond to it and even say "yes" to the call of holiness in our lives.

The candles of the Advent wreath lead us towards the Christmas message of light and love 'And the Word was Flesh ... and dwelt among us.

We both wish you, your families & visitors and all who will be part of your Christmas celebration a Very Happy Christmas and a Peaceful New Year.

> Fr Hugh Deacon John

Please take a copy of the bulletin home with you! In Touch Parish Magazine is out this weekend and a The Christmas Mass times are given and because it is donation of 60p would be appreciated to cover the £35.00 Christmas there will be some changes to our regular expenses. routine. There will be no Saturday evening Mass on Christmas Evening in Bakewell. The Sacrament of Penance can be celebrated next Friday morning in Hassop from 10.30am for anybody who would like to come.

On Monday evening (20th) we hope to have the R.E. group meeting in the presbytery from 5.15pm to 6.15pm or so. Jane looks after this and will decide if the weather is not friendly for our last gathering of the year.

Next Friday We have the last Friday Mass of the Advent parishioners, who are very ill at present. Season. No soup is planned after this Mass.

churches. You can also use the envelopes in your weekly boxes. Many thanks.

100 Club Winners Last Sunday were E. Charboneau, D. Jewitt, B. Goddard and M. Gillan. Many thanks to all who support the club and to Mary Pickard for keeping it together month-by-month.

<u>Sick and Housebound:</u> In prayer we remember Anthony Culshaw, Mary Lee, Carole Petts, Patricia Turner, Christina Gentis, Stella Clegg, Joe Burns, Cliff Mann, Michael and Shirley Plant. We also remember some friends, not regular

Anniversaries: – We pray this week especially for The envelopes for Clergy Offerings are available in both Christine Roper, Tony Furness and Margaret Everett. May their souls rest in peace

At the end of Mass we will say the Angelus.